













Headteacher: Mr. S. Pearson

13th September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Year 6 Trip to France 2022

We are pleased to inform you that we have started planning our visit to France for your children in Year 6 next year! The dates are **20**th **to 24**th **June 2022**, i.e. four nights and five days.

Walmley Junior School have been running this trip successfully for many years and we always have fantastic feedback from both children and parents about how much the children enjoyed themselves. The hotel is in Le Touquet, which is about 40 minutes south of Calais on the Opal Coast. We travel by coach (which stays with us for the whole trip) and cross-channel ferry.

Each day will be spent visiting local attractions, such as the Sea-life centre, a bakery, historical sites, a market and the beautiful, sandy beaches. We also encourage the children to speak some French during the week whenever possible.

We would like to invite you to a meeting to give you more details and answer any questions you may have. This will take place on **Wednesday 22nd September at 5.30 p.m.** in the school hall. With regard to Covid-19 considerations, it would be helpful if just one parent/carer could attend please, and masks will be optional. Hand sanitiser will be available at the entrance. Your Year 6 child is welcome to attend, but we will be presenting the details to them and answering their questions in school anyway.

Our trip to France is always great fun and very memorable for the children, and we hope your child is able to take part. If you have any queries, please don't hesitate to contact me.

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting next week.

Yours sincerely

Mrs. S. Smith

Deputy Headteacher / Visit Leader

Bon Voyage